

info@wemust.vote



September 26, 2025

City of Vicksburg

1401 Walnut Street

Vicksburg, MS 39180

Dear City of Vicksburg,

On behalf of *We Must Vote, Inc.*, I am writing to request permission to host our **Second Annual Spades Tournament** in **Gordons Alley on Friday, October 10, 2025, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in celebration with Alcorn St**

This event is a family- and community-friendly activity designed to bring residents together in a fun environment while also promoting **nonpartisan civic engagement and education**. Building on the success of last year's tournament, we are excited to continue this tradition and deepen community connections in Vicksburg.

To ensure the success of the event, we respectfully request the City's support in providing seven (7) tables and twenty-five (25) chairs for use during the tournament.

We deeply appreciate your consideration of this request and your continued support in fostering positive community engagement opportunities in Vicksburg. Please let us know if there are any additional requirements, forms, or approvals needed to finalize this event.

Thank you for your time and partnership.

Sincerely,

Toni N. Johnson

Executive Director

We Must Vote, Inc.

toni@wemust.vote | (601) 208-0983





